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Dear Parents/Guardians

A few notes for the forthcoming weeks.
The European Elections will take place on Thursday 23rd May.  There will be no dinners served that day and nursery will finish at 12 noon.

We are planning a Beach Day on Friday 21st June at Loughshore for both classes.  All children will need one adult to accompany them.  More details to follow.

Our new intake will be visiting nursery on Monday 3rd, Tuesday 4th, Wednesday 5th and Thursday 6th June.  To accommodate visits all children will need to be collected by 1:15pm.

If you have a holiday planned and your child will not be in nursery week commencing Monday 24th June, can you please let myself or Miss Ramsey know.

Lyn Pollock 

Principal
